
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

 

Via Email to philip.aviles@fortworthtexas.gov 

 

Mr. Philip Aviles 

Fort Worth Police Crime Laboratory 

3616 E. Lancaster Avenue 

Ft. Worth, TX  76103 

 

Re:  Forensic Science Commission Self-Disclosure No. 22.17, Fort Worth Police 

Department Crime Laboratory (Proficiency Testing Nonconformities) 

 

Dear Mr. Aviles:  

 

 At its April 22, 2022 quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to table the referenced self-

disclosure pending receipt of the laboratory’s investigative report in the matter as directed by 

ANAB. Please provide a copy of the report to the Commission upon its completion.  The disclosure 

will be included on the agenda for further review and discussion at the Commission’s July 22, 

2022 quarterly meeting.   

 

 Feel free to contact the Commission with any questions you may have. 

 

       Sincerely, 

Leigh M. Tomlin 

       Leigh M. Tomlin 

       Associate General Counsel 
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